
Justification for Change

The COPS Office has responded to the public comment recommending that the CP-SAT short 
form be translated into Spanish, so that language is not a barrier to community members that wanted to
participate in the CP-SAT.  This edition does not impact the total number of burden hours or the total 
number of participants; it is simply another format of the CP-SAT form.


